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Dear Parents and/or Carers,  

This week has been wonderfully busy, filled with a variety of activities across the school. Our Year 2 children 

have completed their violin lessons and had the opportunity to showcase their progress in a delightful 

performance for family members. It was heartwarming to see so many visitors in school, sharing in the joy of 

watching our pupils shine brightly. 

Meanwhile, Key Stage 1 and Reception classes have begun rehearsals for their Christmas performance, while Key 

Stage 2 students are busy learning festive songs in Praise Worship in preparation for our Christmas worship. The 

excitement for the season is building, and we have a host of Christmas activities planned, including a whole-

school Christmas craft afternoon, our festive Christmas lunch, and the eagerly anticipated Christmas pantomime. 

Yesterday, I had the pleasure of meeting with several local headteachers, and they were impressed by how we’ve 

managed to incorporate so many festive events into our already packed schedules. 

On a different note, I also met with the Finance team this week, who brought to light the significant portion of 

our curriculum budget currently being used to cover outstanding debts from school lunches. To address this, and 

in line with other schools within our trust, we have made the decision to implement a £20 debt limit for school 

lunches. If this limit is exceeded, your child will unfortunately be unable to place further lunch orders until the 

balance is cleared. 

We deeply regret having to take such measures, but it is vital to ensure that curriculum resources—so essential 

for our children’s learning—are not compromised. Thank you for your support with this.  

 

From Mrs Gregory and Team Dursley  

 

POPPY APPEAL 

Thank you very much for supporting this year’s 

Poppy Appeal, you raised an amazing  £117.72 

 

Your support has made a real difference to those 

in the Armed Forces Community.  Without your 

efforts we couldn’t do the work we do. 

 

To find out more about how your donation 

helps, please visit 

www.rbl.org.uk/poppyappeal   

 

 

 

    

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

  

Together we shine brightly because together we make a difference 

Friday 5th December 2024 

http://www.rbl.org.uk/poppyappeal
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Dates for your diaries 2024/2025 

Friday 29th November Coffee morning with our SENCO 

Friday 6th December Open day for children starting Reception in September 2025 @930am 

Christmas Bazaar 

Wednesday 11th 
December 

KS1 and EYFS Christmas Play (2pm)  

Thursday 12th 

December 

Copper Beech class starts swimming lessons 

KS1 and EYFS Christmas Play (930am) 

Wednesday 18th 

December 

Christmas Lunch and Christmas Jumper Day – all children invited to 

wear a Christmas jumper or T shirt 

Thursday 19th 

December 

Christmas craft afternoon  

Friday 20th December Whole School Panto- gift to the children from the School Association 

Friday 24th January  Coffee morning with our SENCO 

Thursday 6th February Sequoia class starts swimming lessons 

Friday 14th February  School Disco 

Friday 14th March  Coffee morning with our SENCO 

Thursday 27th March Maple class starts swimming lessons 

Thursday 10th April  Easter Egg Hunt  

Monday 12th May- 

Thursday 15th May  

End of KS2 SATS week 

Breakfast club 

Friday 16th May Coffee morning with our SENCO 

Monday 19th May  KS1 and Reception Sports Day (PM) 

Tuesday 20th May KS2 Sports Day (PM) 

Wednesday 21st May-

Friday 23rd May 

Y6 Residential (more information to follow) 

Thursday 22nd May  Magnolia class starts swimming lessons 

Friday 4th July  Summer Fayre- from 6pm  

MORE DATES TO BE ADDED 

FIND THE TERM DATES HERE 

 

CAKE SALES 

Thank you so much for the wonderful cakes donated by Willow and Copper Beech 

class. This helped raise £81 for the school. Thank you. 

The dates for the cake sales are as follows:  

Friday 6th December (Cherry and Oak) 

Friday 31st January (Elm and Palm) 

Friday 7th March (Sequioa) 

Friday 4th April (Cedar and Maple) 

We ask that each class brings in some cakes and other tasty treats for our School Association to 

sell at the end of the day.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

https://www.dursleycofeprimary-dgat.org/term-dates
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Reading outside of school is essential for primary-aged children as it nurtures a love for 

learning, strengthens literacy skills, and deepens the bond between parent and child. At our 

school, we believe "together we shine brightly because together we make a difference".  

By reading at least three times a week with a parent, families and children work hand in 

hand to create a brighter future, empowering every child to succeed and make a meaningful 

impact. Please try to build in time during your day to listen to your child read and record in 

their reading record.  

 

  

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Values Leaves Awards 

Respect Responsibility Thankfulness 

Olivia L, Copper Beech 
Class, Jay R, Harvey B, 

Gwen B,  

Astrid P,Abe M-B, Erin 
G,  

Harry N, Emilia Z 

Forgiveness Kindness Perseverance 

Ted H Betsy B, Bella-Rae W, 
Benito M, James C, Ella 

V,  

Daniel M, Lacey-Mae 
M,  
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As you already know, we are a Nut-Free school… This means that the following 

items should not be brought into school: 

•  Packs of nuts 

•  Peanut butter or Nutella sandwiches 

•  Fruit and cereal bars that contain nuts 

• Chocolate bars or sweets that contain nuts 

• Sesame seed rolls (children allergic to nuts may also have a severe 

reaction to sesame) 

• Cakes made with nuts 

• Any home cooked meals for packed lunches that are made from nuts 

• Pesto sauce 

 

ABSENCE REPORTING 

If your child is absent due to illness, please 

contact the school office on 01453 

542304 before 9.30am. Please do this for 

everyday of the absence, unless the office 

have confirmed they do not need daily 

updates. Please do not use Class Dojo to 

report absence. If you do not contact us 

to inform of an absence, and we cannot 

get hold of you, the school will consider 

contacting the police to carry out a 

welfare check on the child. 

If your child has an appointment, please 

let the office know as soon as possible, 

and provide evidence of the appointment. 

A reminder that appointments where 

possible should be booked outside of 

school time, but we realise that this is not 

always possible. If your child does have an 

appointment in the morning, please can 

you let the office know your child's meal 

preference for the day. 

 

CLASS FUNDRAISING 

We have extended the deadline for placing orders. 

If you would like to order some Christmas cards 

or other items with your child’s unique Christmas 

design please visit the website: 

https://shop.classfundraising.co.uk 

They make fantastic, treasurable gifts for all your 

family and friends. 

https://shop.classfundraising.co.uk/
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